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I oppose this proposed bill. Mail-in voting allows people to do due diligence in 

researching candidates & proposed measures/bills in the comfort of their home & on 

their timeline to make informed decisions. It allows people with disabilities to not have 

to stand in long lines. It allows people to not have to take time off of work to vote. 

There is nothing broken with our mail-in voting system so reason for this bill or 

change to what we have been doing. 


